
WHATS BEEN HAPPENING
After a VERY WET start to July and the start of the Combining Season, we have thankfully
gotten all our Winter Barley and OSR harvest done.  Between the rain we have been busy
with 2nd and 3rd cut silage. During the harvest, both combine  and silage, the silage and
grain trailers have been popular on hire.

Wheat and Spring barley harvest season
Preparation for the autumn sowing
season once crops harvested
Field hedge cutting ban lifts on 1st
September 2023

NEWSLETTER
August

KEY EVENTS 

WHATS NEW @
GLENMARA 

It is easier now to get in touch with us.
our Landline number is now linked to
Whatsapp. so if you call and there is
no Answer, give us a Call or Text via
Whatsapp as we may be outside in the
yard and it will link direct to our
mobile phones. the number is
02892651598. This will also enable us
to send you hire documents in
advance to speed up the hire process
or make things easier if you have an
advocate collecting an item on your
behalf. 

HIRE
Added to our hire list is a Set of Triple
mowers, ideal as a 2nd or 3rd set when
you are pushed for time and dodging
the rain.
Very limited Availability for the silage
and grain trailers. limited availability for
the digger, Make sure to ger in touch to
reserve an item if you require it for a
specific date.

IN OTHER NEWS 
On the 31st August 2023, the mini-
boss will be doing a sponsored hair
cut where she will be donating
between 12-15 inches of her hair to
The Little Princess Trust . if you
would like to support her fundraising
and helping to raise funds for making
wigs for children who have lost their
hair please follow the link below and a
MASSIVE THANK YOU from the mini-
boss and ourselves for supporting
such a worthy cause.
https://www.justgiving.com/page/jocel
yns-hairdonation2023


